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Safety Newsletter 

 

February 2022  
 
One month down already! We are just starting to get into the groove of a new year and somehow we already find ourselves 
in February! As the year picks up pace, we have some important safety reminders in this newsletter - like making sure your 
chemicals are monitored and being safe in our harsh summer sun. We've got information on how to properly purchase 
chemicals at UNSW and a reminder not to use domestic step ladders at work. Jaggaer has been updated to the latest 
version and WHS Monitor Training is back. Actually, this is a training intensive newsletter - as well as WHS Monitor 
training we've got Black Dog Institute Recognise and Respond Suicide Prevention training, Black Dog training in Building 
Resilience to Workplace Stress, Mental Health First Aid training plus a Benestar webinar on how to check in on your career 
satisfaction. Welcome back everyone!  

 

  

 

 

Are you monitoring the condition of your 
chemicals?  
Recently a container of crystalline picrylsulfonic acid was found in a 
laboratory. This chemical is normally in a solution and must always be 
stored in an aqueous state. If it dries out (crystallises), it becomes a touch-
sensitive explosive! Recently a container of crystalline picrylsulfonic acid 
was found in a laboratory and as a result, the laboratory had to be shut 
down until specialist contractors removed it. 
 
The storage and use of high-risk chemicals, such as picrylsulfonic and 
picric acid, must include regular inspections to ensure that they are kept in 
good condition and their condition is monitored (see also Expiration 
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Monday 28 February – 2.30pm-3pm 
Wednesday 2 March 
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�x self-care 
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to discuss in group training options. 
   

 
 

 

 

Medibank Health Insurance Reviews  
Medibank consultants will be available for one-on-one appointments for 
staff on the following dates in February:  

�x Tuesday 22 February - Virtual Appointments - 10am - 4.30pm 
�x Wednesday 23 February - Virtual Appointments - 10am - 4.30pm 
�x Thursday 24 February - Virtual Appointments - 10am - 4.30pm 

Any staff members who are interested in discussing their health insurance 
needs or reviewing the policy they already have are invited to make an 
appointment. Whether you are with Medibank or another insurer, or have 
no health insurance at all, this could be a good time to review your 
situation. 
Medibank is currently offering up to $500 worth of gift cards when you join 
eligible Medibank Corporate Hospital and Flexi Extras. 
 
Click here if you wish to make an appointment for a one-on-one 
consultation.  

 
 

 


